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such times as will secure best attendance. The teachers, as a rule, seem to
realize that they are leaders of our youth, and approve of a high standard of
qualification.

High School.--Our County High School at Live Oak, is indeed a model school,
is well patronized, doing good work and much of it.

Sub-District.--We have three Sub-District Schools, and think we will have
others soon. It is to be hoped that the approaching Legislature will simplify
the Sub-District law. These three Sub-Districts all levy the three mills.

Examination Law.--We are in sympathy with the present examination law, as the
progress is so very apparent in general educational matters, since its inaug-
uration.

5 Mill Maximum.--We need, and I believe my people would so vote, a change in
the Constitution, whereby a greater school levy than 5 mills could be made.

The following resolutions were unanimously adopted by the Suwannee County
School Board at its regular meeting, held on February 6:

"Whereas, The greatest amount of money possible to be raised in some of the
counties of the State, and Suwannee county one of such, for public school
purposes, by the maximum levy now allowed by the Constitution, is totally
inadequate for said purpose; and,

"Whereas, The law now makes it the duty of the County Commissioners to levy
said tax; and, whereas, said County Commissioners are sometimes men who are
unacquainted with and indifferent to said public school interest of the county,
and hence make a smaller levy than they should; therefore,

"Resolved, That it is the sense of this Board that the Constitution of the
State, on this subject, should be so changed as to make the minimum levy 5
mills and the maximum levy 10 mills for county school purposes; and that the
Senator and Representatives of Suwannee county be, and are hereby, earnestly
solicited to use all laudable means in power to secure the adoption of such
a resolution at the ensuing session of the Florida Legislature.

A. W. MIZELL,
County Superintendent.

TAYLOR COUNTY

I beg to make the following report:

r entered upon the duties of County Superintendent two years ago and found
the schools in bad condition. Seven schools had not been taught for years.
There was some money in the Treasury through the failure to have all the
schools taught.

All Schools Now Taught.--I have been able to get all the schools taught and
have established some new schools, and have built several new and well-
arranged school houses, and have done a great deal of repairing. These
improvements have added much to the interest of education in the county.

Five Mill Maximum.--The greatest obstacle in the way of educational progress
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